Weekly News
May 3rd-May 7th, 2021

I hope everyone had a great weekend! In Math this week we are testing Topic 13-Time to the whole and half hour and starting Topic 14-Data and Graphing. In Science we will discuss the butterfly life cycle. In Social Studies we will be discussing May holidays. Please make sure you are reading each night and reviewing sight words in your child’s binder. Make sure you are talking to your child about taking their time and checking their answers. Starting with Book 5, we are no longer allowed to read anything on their tests.
· Our new Reading Story this week is “Tippy Toe, Chick Go!”

· High-Frequency Words to Study: (Children will need to only be able to read these)

Never, eyes, along, behind, toward, pulling

· We will be going over the endings –ing and -s.

· Spelling Words: how, town, down, now, brown, cow, clown, frown, crowd, growl

· In grammar we will be talking about imperative sentences.

Upcoming Events:
May 24th-Field Day for all students (Parents are not allowed to attend-more information to come)
May 27th- Awards day for 1st grade. Each student will be permitted 3 guests. Guests must present a ticket to come in… (More information to come)
May 31st-Memorial Day Holiday

June 3rd-Teacher In-service Day
June 4th- Last day of school (
